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THE LAST DAYS, TIMES OF . . .          2 Timothy 3:1-9 

 

1. False teachings base salvation on WORKS.  People gain 
the sense they have earned their salvation and/or the feeling 
of superiority over those who are not following the rules. 
 

2. Since its birth the church has had influence on HUMAN 
events. This influence has grown and waned throughout 
history; we are now in a period of diminished influence. 
 

3. “BEWARE of false prophets, who come to you in sheep’s 
clothing but inwardly are ravenous wolves.  You will 
recognize them by their fruits.”  Matthew 7:15-16 
 

4.  “If you were of the world, the world would love you as its 
OWN; but because you are not of the world, but I chose you 
out of the world, therefore the world hates you.”  John 15:19  
 

5. Whenever people feel the need to CHANGE who God is 
or the need to adjust God’s Word to make it more appealing 
to the masses, the result is the lowering of God and the 
elevating of mankind. 
 

6. “Now the Spirit expressly said that in LATER times some 
will depart from the faith by devoting themselves to deceitful 
spirits and the teachings of demons, through the insincerity 
of liars whose consciences are seared.”  1 Timothy 4:1-2    
 

7. We are to be VESSELS for honor in a society that lacks 
honor.  My beloved, show me what you honor and I will know 
what kind of person you are! 
  

8. Wrong doctrine leads to wrong living and wrong living 
opens the DOOR to wrong doctrine.  
 

9. Today there are many false teachers with visions, special 
gifting, and mystical powers who are drawing people away 
from God and into the DEVIL’S lair.  
  

10. “The Lord our God, the Lord is ONE.  And you shall love 
the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul 
and with all your mind and with all your strength.  The 
second is this:  ‘you shall love your neighbor as yourself.’ 
There is no other commandment GREATER than these.” 
Mark 12:29-31 
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